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Who is Danger Aware?

Danger Aware is a 501c3 Non-Profit located in Fresno, CA.

Our mission is to spread knowledge on how to spot
the early warning signs of abuse and to teach men,
women and children alike how to stop current abuse
and prevent future abuse from happening through
free resources, education, contests and games.

We would love to have your support in
continuing our mission and thank you for
your help!

Currently, we are in need of both financial
contributions and/or volunteer efforts.

Upcoming Events

Big Fresno Fair - Octber 5,2022 - October 16, 2022
General Board Meeting - November TBD
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3 Tips to Talk to Your Children About Abuse

Teach them:

e The real names for their body parts, including their private parts, so
they can talk about things that happen to their bodies in a way others
will understand.

e Not to keep secrets. Tell your children to let you know if a child or
adult plays secret games or tells them something bad will happen if they
don’t keep the secret.

e That adults are not always right. Tell your children to come and talk to
you if they don't feel right about something a grown up says or does.

BONUS TIP

e Let your children know that if they say someone has touched them,
you will believe them and not be mad at them. Tell them that you love
them and will help keep them safe
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